
BOC Life Emergency Support Services to Tai Po Bus Accident 

 

BOC Life is deeply concerned about the severe bus accident that took place in Tai Po in the evening of Saturday  

10 February 2018, and would like to express our sincere condolences to the people and their families being affected. 

 

Our Claims Emergency Response Unit has immediately set up the hotline (852) 2862 9838 to handle possible enquiries 

from and offer assistance to the customers concerned and their families, including the referral of counselling service. 

 

We shall speed up the claims process once we have got in touch with the customers in need, giving them and their 

families the support whenever and wherever appropriate. 

 

BOC Life Claims Division 

 

13 February 2018  


